
 

  

UoN Receives Fellowships from Kalamazoo College  

 
Date and time:  

Wed, 2013-03-13 (All day)  

 

The Center for International Programs at Kalamazoo College, Michigan USA has offered two (2) 

University Partner Exchange Fellowships to the University of Nairobi for the 2013/2014 

academic year.  The Fellowship which runs from September 2013 to June 2014 will be awarded 

to the top two 2
nd

 or 3
rd

 year students (male and female) in the Faculty of Arts.  

The fellowship amount is $ 46,360 and covers tuition, room, meals, required emergency medical 

and evacuation insurance and student activity fee.   The two recipients will also receive Teaching 

Assistant Fellowships in Kiswahili while at Kalamazoo College.  Recipients of the 2012/2013 

fellowships Juliet Ronoh and Moses Oluoch are  still at Kalamazoo College and expected back at 

the university in June 2013. 

  

              2012/2013 recepients Moses and Juliet   
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